
School Board Meeting: September 25, 2023

Subject: Discussion of MDE Commissioner’s 
Review and Comment
On Proposed Building Bonds

Presenter: Ryan Tangen, Director
Finance and Operations

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Review and provide for public comment

DESCRIPTION:

BHM School District has received a positive review and comment on the proposed 
Building Bond construction project that will be put before voters at a Special Election on 
Tuesday, November 7, 2023.

The description of the proposed $41,500,000 project and positive review and comment 
by Commissioner Willie Jett II has been published accordingly in the Wright County 
Journal Press on September 13, 2023.

At the September 25th board meeting, I will provide a summary of the projects to be 
funded and review Commissioner Jett’s letter.  Time will then be provided for questions 
from the Board members and the public in attendance.

ATTACHMENTS:
• Bond Referendum brochure
• Review and Comment from MDE Commissioner Willie Jett II


